
 

Farewell Travellers 
 

Thank you so much to the Young Goats for running an amazing rally for us all, you did a great job of organising the 
biggest rally ever for us! Hopefully the weekend created some amazing memories for you but we thought we’d 

share some of the best bits caught on camera, and some of the silliest SSAGO moments! 
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Election Fever! 
We survived! Hopefully you didn’t find it too boring and you’re looking forward to the year of national events we 
have ahead. Special congratulations to the exec-elect; Joshua Smith as Chair, Lauren Whittaker as Secretary, Edwin 
Burkinshaw as Treasurer, Jimmy Austin as Membership Officer and Melissa Roberts as Publicity Officer. 
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